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Elsen, Nikki

Subject: FW: Fw: Opposition letter to Item 22-1529

 

From: Chip DeNure 
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2023 7:37 AM 
To: janssenb@cityoflacrosse.org <janssenb@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject:  
  
Dear Council Member Janssen, 
 
As someone whose property tax just went up $800, I encourage all council members to avoid spending our tax 
dollars and your time on nothing issues. One of these is the preposterous notion that human beings have the 
ability to change the climate. There is no evidence for it. None. It's just another Big Lie, fodder for the masses. 
Look out the window. 
Examine our climate since early November. Severe cold temps. You should see my heating bill. These temps 
were not supposed to happen we were told.  We were told the earth was heating up, coastal cities would be 
underwater, the trout were in danger, farmer's crops would be burnt to a crisp, snow would be a thing of the 
past, the poor polar bears were dying off, and we have only 8 or 9 years left to save the planet. That last 
prediction has terrorized a lot of children. And none of them has come true. Now get this: there is no 
substitute for fossil fuels. Wind and solar are a joke. If you think otherwise, you've been deceived. See left 
wing producer Michael Moore's documentary, "Planet of the Humans." Council members, a belief in 
something for which there is no evidence is either foolishness or religion. I would hope when you vote on 
these climate change measures, you are not foolish. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chip DeNure 
1447 Charles St. 
La Crosse 
 
cc: La Crosse Tribune 


